
 

 
 

 
15 November 2017 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: 
 
 
The Clerk-Assistant  
 

 

On Tuesday 14 November 2017, the Legislative Council resolved that a Select 
Committee be appointed to inquire into and report upon the future management 
of water rights and associated assets that are currently administered by 
Tasmanian Irrigation Pty Ltd.   
 
And that  
 
Mr Dean 
Mr Farrell; 
Mr Hall; 
Mrs Hiscutt; and 
Ms Rattray, be of the Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
D T Pearce 
CLERK OF THE COUNCIL 


